
From: Larry Visoski <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2015 4:48 PM
To: Je vacation
Subject: B727 Mx

Jeffrey

Since our departure to LSJ could be tomorrow,,

It maybe best for Dave and I to airline to Brunswick after we arrive in STT,= and bring Boeing back to Palm bch Wednesday afternoon ?

I'm concerned if we have a fuel issue or any issue,, I land back at Brunswic= for repairs,, and would delay our departure to LSJ,,

Do you approve flying B727 after LSJ trip?

Thx
Larry

Sent from my iPhone=?xml version=.0" encoding=TF-8"?> <!DOCTYPE plist PUBLIC "-//Apple//DTD PLIST 1.0//EN" "http://www.apple.com/DTDs/PropertyList-1.0.dtd">

<plist version=.0">

<dict>

<key>conversation-id</key>

<integer>117659</integer>

<key>date-last-viewed</key>

<integer>0</integer>

<key>date-received</key>

<integer>1430153267</integer>

<key>flags</key>

<integer>8590195713</integer>

<key>gmail-label-ids</key>

<array>

<integer>2</integer>

</array>

<key>remote-id</key>

<string>502171</string>

</dict>

</plist>